Dear Falling Spring Families,

Welcome to Falling Spring Elementary. If you would like to drop-off or pick-up your child before or after school, we kindly ask you to follow the information included below for the safety of all.

A gravel driveway is located close to the entrance drive of the school. This driveway borders the staff parking lot. There are two lanes of traffic at the beginning of the gravel drive which then leads to a single lane of traffic. Please plan to alternate vehicles when moving into the single lane. Students will be dropped off or picked up each day at the set of doors along the side of the building which faces the soccer fields. Please use care when leaving as buses will be crossing the exit for cars as they enter the bus circle area.

Each family that regularly uses car pick-up and drop-off is asked to obtain a number from the office. This number needs to be displayed in the front of the car at the time of pick up to help ensure a quick and safe dismissal of all students. Thank you for your cooperation so that we may ensure the safety of everyone at Falling Spring Elementary during daily arrival and dismissal.

